
 

NOTICE: 
Beginning October 1, 2020 parents/guardians may pre-order remote only meals for any child 

in their household under the age of 18 by completing the google form (link posted below); 

students do not need to be enrolled in the Randolph County School System to participate. 

This form and corresponding link will be updated weekly and posted to the RCSS webpage 

every Tuesday afternoon. Meal orders must be placed weekly for each child and are due no 

later than 8 am on Tuesday morning. Meal pick-up is available on Tuesday’s from 10:00 – 

11:00 a.m. at the designated pick-up location. Tuesday meals include breakfast and lunch for 

Tuesday and Wednesday.   

Week of 6/1/2021 

https://forms.gle/3LxDRSFfcJvUcKio7  

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.  Questions? Call (336) 633-5134  

https://forms.gle/3LxDRSFfcJvUcKio7

